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Happy Valentine’s everyone! 
                  
       
                In February, we will be experiencing activities related to the themes of Valentines, hearts, families, friends, emotions, snow and winter clothes.
Valentine’s Party
We will hold our Valentine’s Party in the afternoon on Tuesday, the 14th. The children are welcome to bring in Valentine’s for their friends, if you would like. If you choose to send a treat, please make sure it is individually wrapped for sending home. Thanks!

Kindly reminder on February 15 th the daycare will be close because I have to participate at citizenship ceremony to take my oath of citizenship. Thank-you to all of you for your understanding and kindness, I sincerely appreciate this. [image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]PLEASE HAVE a change of clothing available at all times in your child's cubby. With rainy weather just around the corner it is important to have some "rain gear “available as well... 


I’m looking forward for a great month at our daycare and I hope it will be for your family as well.
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